
We are so grateful for your support as 
we start this new school year. Our 
teachers have worked hard to pre-
pare their classrooms and create fun 
engaging lessons for our students.  

We know that we are not as success-
ful of a school without our families 
and community. Your volunteerism is 
important to us. There are many ways 
to serve in our school. Do you love 
reading? Come read to our students 
and help them take an AR test. Are 

We are off to a great start 
6504 Church Ave. Bryceville, FL 32009 • 904-266-9341 • FAX 904-266-2155 • www.nassau.k12.fl.us 

Reminders 
Check your student’s 
grades on-line with FOCUS 
our student information 
system. Go to: 
http://nassau.focus 
schoolsoftware.com and 
click on Parent Account 
Registration & Password 
Reset link 
 

School Title 1 & School 
Improvement   
Information: 
Parent & Family Engage-
ment Plan (PFEP), School 
Accountability Report 
(SPAR), School Grade Re-
port, Title 1 Handbook and 
Documentation & our 
School Improvement Plan 
are all on file in the front 
office or online. 
 

 

 

Download the app 
See something say  
something 
 

Pick up tags: If you need 
extra pick up tags contact 
the front office. We will be 
glad to print you more. 
 

Wednesday’s are early 
release days 

 

Tardy Bell rings 
at 7:40 

Lunch with your student: 
Parents/guardians are 
welcome to eat lunch with 
their student. There will be 
a designated table on the 
stage, or you can eat out-
side at the picnic tables. 
Only children of the 
parent/guardian may eat 
with them.  
 

Paw Prints 
Bryceville Elementary 

you the outdoorsy type? We would 
love to have Recess Role Models to 
play outdoor games with our stu-
dents during recess. Is math your 
jam? Our Math Fact Friend volun-
teer option is for you. Register to 
become a volunteer online at 

https://www.nassau.k12.fl.us/Domain/1135 

High expectations for ourselves and 
our students will always be the norm 
for Bryceville Elementary. We will 
always strive to be our best! 

September 2023 

Read! - Reading just 20 minutes a 
night will expose your child to over 
1.8 million words in a year! 
As your child grows, daily reading 
will help the brain make connec-
tions between the written and  
spoken word, widening  

How can I help at home? 
vocabulary in the process. 
Check your child’s folder/planner: 
This is a great communication tool 
between school and home. As 
always if you have any questions 
please contact us at  
904-266-9241. 

4th Annual Bobcat Family Fun Run Fundraiser 
Get ready BES! We kick off our fourth annual Fun Run fundraiser  
on October 27th  and our Fun Run will be held on November 9th. 
This year we again want our families to participate! So get ready 
to join us to run (or walk) for a great cause. Our third  
run was super successful. We raised over $12,000 in funds  
for new library books, raised garden beds, STEAM lab 
supplies, student incentives and classroom library books. I can’t  
wait to see what we can raise this year!! 


